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Benha University launches an Initiative under the Title 

of “NO To Terrorism” 

 Benha University has launched an initiative under the 

title of “NO To Terrorism” in solidarity with efforts of 

the State in facing this brutal enemy. Prof. Dr. Gamal 

Sousa, the General Supervisor of the University Hostels 

said that a youth initiative has been launched with 

participation of all sports teams to deliver a message to all Egyptian students 

that "we are fighting terrorism and the Egyptian people appears in adversities" 

pointing out that the state is stronger than any terrorism. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


